

## Supporting MELA

The Middle East Librarians Association was founded in 1970 as an organization for aiding geographically-separated librarians of Middle East studies to network, solve mutual problems and to encourage new recruits into the profession. Current activities to encourage others to join the profession include the George N. Atiyeh award, given annually to a library science student interested in specializing in Middle East studies librarianship; the David H. Partington award, given to established professionals for their contributions to the profession, and the newly established Mentorship Program where those new to the field are paired with an experienced member who can guide them in their own career development. The M. Lesley Wilkins Educational Award Fund, still being developed, will be awarded in alternate years in Lesley's memory to a person who made significant contributions to education and mentorship in Middle East librarianship.

As an outreach organization MELA is a non-profit educational organization under IRS regulations 501(C)3, and all donations are tax deductible in the United States to the full extent allowed under current IRS rulings.

Please consider a donation to help further the goals and initiatives of our organization. You may choose to contribute to the general fund for all programs, or may specify a program to support. You may also make a donation to honor or remember a specific person.

I would like to make a donation to the fund(s) indicated:

General fund	\$
George N. Atiyeh Prize fund	\$
David H. Partington Award fund	\$
M. Lesley Wilkins Educational Award Fund	\$
Total contribution	\$

To make a donation by check or bank draft, print this form and mail to:

FROM THE UNITED STATES

William J. Kopycki

American Embassy

Box 2600

Unit 7700

DPO AE 09843-2600

FROM OUTSIDE THE UNITED STATES

William J. Kopycki

Library of Congress—Cairo Office

American Embassy

8 Kamal al-Din Salah St.

Garden City, Cairo

EGYPT

Does your employer match your charitable donations? Increase the value of your gift by contacting your employer for instructions on their charitable donations matching program.

SECRETARIAT
c/o William Kopycki
US Embassy
8 Kamal al-Din Salah St.
Garden City, Cairo
EGYPT
secretary@mela.us